
Headteacher’s Message 

The autumn weather seems to have come all at once this week! 

Please do ensure that children have a waterproof in school. 

On Wednesday, the children enjoyed the Ju-jitsu taster session with 

Nippon. If you would like to sign your child up, details have been 

sent home with the children.  

Finally, our Y4 harvest worship is in a few weeks time. We will again 

be collecting for Penwortham Food Bank and would welcome any 

donations. A full list of the things we are looking for can be found 

on p. 3 of this newsletter. Donations can be taken to classes or 

brought directly to the main entrance.  

Have a good weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: service 

Dates for your Diary 

 

02.10.24—Y4 Harvest 

worship (Y4 parents      

welcome) 

16.10.24—Y3 Bible 

Presentation 

18.10.24—Wear it Pink 

Day to support Breast 

Cancer Awareness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Number 2—13.09.24 
 
@cop_lane          Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 

PTFA News 

There will be a PTFA meeting, Friday 20th September 6pm at Craft & 
Crust to discuss what events we'd like to hold over the next year. We'd 

love to see some new faces, whatever help you can offer, big or small, 

would be much appreciated.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that space agency, Nasa, says two         

astronauts stuck on the International Space Station (ISS) won’t return to Earth until next year. 

Sunita Williams and Barry ‘Butch’ Wilmore originally went on an eight-day mission but have       

currently been in space for three months. The Boeing Starliner spacecraft they were supposed to 

return on has a problem, so they need to wait for a different space capsule to bring them home in 

February. The astronauts will continue researching whilst they are there. The children considered 

the question: “How can we respond to unexpected events?’’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be 

found on the last page of this newsletter. 

      Reflection Time 

‘Just as the Son of Man did not come to be served, but to serve, and to give his life as a ransom for many.’                                                                                       

                                                                                                          Matthew 20:28                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                             

This week in our worship, we talked about the concept of Christian service. Most people don’t believe that God has 
hands in the way that we do. Instead, they see the image of God’s hands as a symbol. One of the ways in which God 
makes things happen in the world is by working through the hands of people who love him. We then thought about how 
we can use our hands to help others around us.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

School Car Park 

Just a reminder that the school car park is for staff only and should not be used for 

drop off/ pick up at the beginning/ end of school day or ClubClass. Thank you for 

your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

Nut Free School 

There are several children who have nut allergies and we want to do all we can to keep 

them safe while they are here. Just a polite reminder not to send any food items that        

contain nuts in to school as part of snacks or packed lunches. Nut allergies are serious, 

and an adverse  reaction can potentially lead to life changing injuries. Thank you for your            

understanding. 

 

 

 

Penwortham Girls High School Open Evening 
 
Penwortham Girls' High School's Open Evening Event for Year 5 and Year 6 pupils will 
be on Thursday 3rd October with 2 bookable sessions. 5.00pm-6.30pm and 6.30pm-
8pm. Everyone is welcome to the evening, however parents will need to register via 
Eventbrite. 
 
http://penworthamgirls.eventbrite.co.uk 

http://penworthamgirls.eventbrite.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are :- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to YR 2 and YR 4 this week!!! 

 

 

 

  

YR 1 94.8% 

YR 2 100% 

YR 3 97.5% 

YR 4 100% 

YR 5 96.8% 

YR 6  97.9% 




